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SUMMARY REPORT OF THE FOURTEENTH MEETING 

9 
HELD IN -- . 

STOCKHOLM, SWEDEN, June 7-11, 1971 
_ r L. 

PART A: COMMITTEE BUSINESS 
:. 

1. GENERAL 
.  

_. -  .  .L’.... 

1.1 Participants 

The Chairman introduced Dr. M. Duret rep1 Dr. E. Critoph 

for Canada, Mr. F.G. Dawson replacing Dr. P. Pal or the USA and 

Dr. J. Berg the new Scandinavian representati o could not attend 

the Richland meeting. Dr. Motte was unable 

After the transfer of the r ibility for EACRP from the 
Scientific Division to the Technica sion, ENEA was represented by 

Mr. L.W. Boxer and Dr. J. Royen. 

The observers from and IAEA were Dr. H. CondS and 

The list of pants is given in Annex 1. 
w 

aised the question whether the EANDC representa- 
tive could at hole of the meeting and not only the technical 

part. This wou in line with the conditions valid for the EACRP repre- 

NDC meetings and it would allow matters involving 

The Committee agreed to let the EANDC representative 
ate in both sessions. 

discussions at Richland about 
for a closer contact with CREST and asked whether a CREST observer should 
not be invited when topics related to CREST appeared OF the agenda. 
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Boxer said that the Technical, Division within ENEA now has the 

responsibility for both CREST and EACRP reducing the risk for conflicts' 

of interest. The ENEA representative at the EACRP meeting-will be familiar 

also with CREST and there should be no need for a special CREST observer. 

supported Kiis ters ’ Tyror view and said that on occasions, 

depending on the items on the agenda, the technical discussions would 

benefit from the presence of a member of CREST. 

Campbell recommended that the Committee should assume a flexible 

attitude in this question. Boxer said that the Secretariat will do its 

best to discharge its liaison task as effectively as possible but he could 

see that occasionally a specific representation from CREST might be 

desirable. 

The absence of a participant from the Benelux countries during 
? . 

1 
several consecutive meetings was noted and the Secretariat to 

investigate the position of the Benelux representation 
. 

. . The Summary Report of t eenth Meeting had been issued 

prior to the Stockholm meeti proposed that on page 13, lines 16 

and 17 should be amen d as follows 

t will be terminated in April of 1971. It is 

that the NPY project should continue within the 

ework of coordinated research programmes involving 
-. 

lso other countries than NPY.” 

-With this correction the minutes were adopted by the Committee. 

For future minutes the Committee accepted a proposal by Boxer 

to distribute part B of the minutes also to the IAEA and EANIX observers 

as well as to the Chairman and Secretary of CREST. 

1.3 Adoption of the Agenda 

The agenda was the form shown in Annex 2. 


